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UNC Withdrawal Notification  

0671 – New Capacity Exchange process at NTS exit points for capacity below 
baseline 

 

 

 

Date: 16 August 2019 

 

Dear Colleague, 

Please note: that Modification 0671 has been withdrawn by the Proposer. 

 

In withdrawing the Modification, Wales & West Utilities provides the following supporting 
statement: 

“WWU has decided to withdraw this modification due to the expense and length on time required to 
implement it.  We will be using the learning from it to input into the review National Grid are proposing to 
raise regarding NTS commercial arrangements.” 

 

 
Bob Fletcher 
Modification Panel Secretary 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
Tel: 0121 288 2107 
Email: enquiries@gasgovernance.co.uk 
 
UNC related documents can be accessed via our website: www.gasgovernance.co.uk 
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